
 

College of DuPage Annuitants Association 

2024 Annual Meeting and Spring Luncheon 

Thursday, May 2, 2024, 11:00 am – 2:30 pm 
 

Waterleaf Restaurant 

Culinary and Hospitality Center 

College of DuPage 
 

Please join your fellow CDAA members! 

Ellen Farrow 

Nancy Feulner 

Val Follmann 

Gloria  Golic 

Barb Hall 

John Hall 

Gene Hallongren 

Sue Hartman 

Annette Kerwin 

Lee Kesselman 

Denise Kouba 

John Kovach 

John Modschiedler 

Sally Mullan 

Bill Myers 

Jackie Reuland 

Barb Rundell 

Bob Sobie 

Russ Watson 

 

Agenda:  Social time: 11:00 – 11:30 am  

Lunch: 11:30  – 1:15 pm  

Business meeting: 1:15 am – 1:45 pm 

Speaker: Steve Cunningham: 1:45 – 2:15 pm 

 See below information 

Wrap-Up: 2:15 – 2:30 pm  

 

Lunch Menu   AMERICAN SOUTH   

Soup Crawfish with Corn Chowder   

Salad Golden Beets, Feta Cheese, Pecans, Cider Vinaigrette 

Entrees Choice of: Southern Style Pork Shoulder, Smothered Green Beans, Creamy 

Grits or  Carolina Style Smoked Chicken, Baked Macaroni & Cheese, Pickle Slaw 

Complimentary Dessert to be determined by Baking Classes 
 

Please pay separately for any wine with your meal.  Cost is $8.00 per glass. 
 



 

Please send this form and check for $20/person, payable to CDAA by 

April 26 to:  Sally Mullan, 1511 Church St., Lombard, IL 60148 

Name(s): _______________________________  Phone: _____________________ 

 

E-mail:    ____________________________________________________________  
 

Please check:  Vegetarian  ___ Gluten Free  ___  No Seafood _______________ 
         

      Other_____________________________________________ 
 

 

Guest Speaker 

Steve Cunningham 
 

Steve is the President of the State Universities Annuitants Association 

Board of Directors.  

 

Steve will speak about Brian Soady, the new Executive Director for SUAA, , 

why SUAA/CDAA membership is important, and the issues before SUAA. 
 

Steven Cunningham, EdD, has 25 years of service in SURS. Following several 

years of work as a Journeyman Electrician, Steve started his higher 

education career with the Illinois Board of Regents, where he served as 

Assistant Vice Chancellor for HR until 1993 when he joined NIU as their 

first Director of Human Resources. Steve served in several roles at NIU 

before retiring in 2015 as NIU’s long-term Vice President of Administration. 

Thereafter, he relocated to Pensacola, FL,  where he served as Vice 

President for Administration and CFO with the University of West Florida, 

until fully retiring in 2019. Throughout his career in Illinois higher education, 

Steve was honored to participate as a member of the administrative team 

representing higher education in the Illinois State Legislature with respect 

to SURS participant benefits, business regulations, and funding for higher 

education. 


